Kindly be informed that the South African Embassy in the Arab Republic of Egypt will be

closed on the following days during the Festive Season:

16 December 2024

[ ]
e 25 December 2024 — 1 January 2025
Please also be informed that the last day to submit visa applications before the Embassy

closure will be 18 December 2024. The Embassy will resume operations from 2 January

2025.
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